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certificate and divorce her?' He said to them, 'Because of your hardness
of heart, Moses permitted you to divorce your wives; but from the
beginning It has not been this way. And I say to you, whoever divorces
his wife, except for Immorality, and marries another commits adultery.'
The disciples said to Him, 'If the relationship of the man with his wife
Is like this, It is better not to marry.' But He said to them, 'Not all
men can accept this statement, but only those to whom it has been given.
For there are eunuchs who were born that way from their mother's womb;
and there are eunuchs who were made eunuchs by men; and there are also
eunuchs who made themselves eunuchs for the sake of the kingdom of
heaven. He who is able to accept this let him accept it.

Mark 10:2-12 -- "And some Pharisees came up to Him, testing Him, and
began to question whether It was lawful for a man to divorce a wife. And
He answered and said to them, 'What did Moses command you?' And they
said, 'Moses permitted a man to write a certificate of divorce and send
her away.' But Jesus said to them, 'Because of your hardness of heart he
wrote you this commandment. But from the beginning of creation, God made
them male and female. For this cause a man shall leave his father and
mother, and the two shall become one flesh; consequently they are no
longer two, but one flesh. What therefore God has joined together, let
no man separate.' And in the house the disciples began questioning Him
about this again. And He said to them, 'Whoever divorces his wife and
marries another woman commits adultery against her; and If she herself
divorces her husband and marries another man, she is committing
adultery.'"

Luke 16:18 -- "Every one who divorces his wife and marries another
commits adultery; and he who marries one who is divorced from a husband
commits adultery."

Romans 7:1-3 -- "Or do you not know, brethren (for I am speaking to
those who know the law), that the law has jurisdiction over a person as
long as he lives? For the married woman is bound by law to her husband
while he is living; . . .So then if, while her husband is living, she is
joined to another man, she shall be called an adulteress;'

I Corinthians 7:10-16 -- "But to the married I give Instructions,
not I, but the Lord, that the wife should not leave her husband (but if
she does leave, let her remain unmarried, or else be reconciled to her
husband), and that the husband should not send his wife away. But to the
rest I say, not the Lord, that if any brother has a wife who Is an
unbeliever, and she consents to live with him, let him not send her away.
And a woman who has an unbelieving husband, and he consents to live with
her, let her not send her husband away. For the unbelieving husband is
sanctified through his wife, and the unbelieving wife Is sanctified

through her believing husband; for otherwise your children are unclean,
but now they are holy. Yet if the unbelieving one leaves, let him leave;
the brother or the sister is not under bondage in such cases, but God has
called us to peace. For how do you know, 0 wife, whether you will save

your husband? Or how do you know, 0 husband, whether you will save your
wife?"

I Corinthians 7:39 -- "A wife is bound as long as her husband
lives;'
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